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Notice 
 
 

All the members of Rangapara College Family are hereby requested to 

materialize the order of All India 3 Week LOCKDOWN by maintaining 

social distance, staying at home and also by appealing all the sections of the 

people of the society reachable to them through cell phone, social media, 

article writing etc. to save human society from COVID-19. 

 

Further all teachers are requested to provide study materials to the students 

through Whats app Group/Google Class Room so that they can prepare 

themselves for Internal Assessment as well as Even Semester Examinations. 

 

All students are advised to stay at home and to study sincerely. They may 

seek any guidance from the teachers either through Whats app 

Group/Google Class Room or over phone. 

 

Home Guards are asked to perform need base duty one by one in a very safe 

and secured manner. 

 

 

 

 

 

        (Dr. Ranjan Kalita) 

         Principal      
 


